MINUTES WALDRON SCHOOL BOARD SPECIAL MEETING MAY 9, 2011 6:00 P.M.

A special board meeting of the Waldron School Board was held in the Central Office Building, Monday, May 9, 2011, at 6:00 p.m. Board members present were Tammye Sherrill, James Nelson, Steve Bunting, and Stuart Byford. Board member David Harrison was absent. Others present were Superintendent Suzanne Bailey, Ashli Hutchens, Paulette Crouthers, Tammy Madden, and Mitch Lewellyn.

President Sherrill called the meeting to order at 6:13 p.m.

President Sherrill stated that the purpose of this meeting was to hear information concerning the recommendation for expulsion of a student.

The student was not represented by anyone.

A motion was made by Steve Bunting and seconded by James Nelson to expel the student for the remainder of the 2010-11 school year. Motion carried 4-0.

A motion was made by James Nelson and seconded by Stuart Byford to adjourn from the special board meeting. Motion carried 4-0.

Meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m.	
Tammye Sherrill, President	Steve Bunting, Secretary